Page 1 of 1

Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent:  Thursday, January 22, 2009 6:34 AM

To: 'dale.a.furney@gm.com'’

Cc: gay.p.kent@gm.com; Lash, Chris <NHTSA>; Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: PE08-061 / N080215

Dale,

Your request for an extension in time to respond to a portion of the information request for PE08-062 is granted.
Responses to questions 6 through 15 are now due on February 4, 2009.

Regards,

Jeff Quandt

Vehicle Control Division
Office of Defects Investigation
Phone: (202)366.5207

Fax: (202)366.1767

jeff.quandt@dot.gov

From: dale.a.furney@gm.com [mailto:dale.a.furney@gm.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2009 5:01 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Cc: gay.p.kent@gm.com

Subject: PE08-061 / NO80215

Jeff,
This is a followup to our conversation today regarding the due date for the subject Information Request (IR).

The current due date is January 28, 2009 and GM is requesting an extension for a portion of this IR.

Per our conversation, GM will provide answers to question 1 through 5 on the current due date of January 28,
2009. GM will provide answers to the remaining questions (6 through 15) by the new due date of February 4,
2009.

Please respond back with your concurrence.

Sincerely,

Dale Furney
General Motors
Product Investigations

~

1/22/2009




